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tetracyclines: a review of their use in the bovine and
equine. The tetracyclines are a widely used group of

antibiotics for therapeutic applications in humans and
animals. By using a combination of different antibiotic
classes, the antimicrobial spectrum of tetracyclines is
broadened. For example, combination therapy with a

tetracycline and an aminoglycoside, such as gentamicin,
reduces the levels of aminoglycoside in the body fluids of

the recipient. Moreover, tetracyclines do not cause the
pathogenic effects associated with some

aminoglycosides, such as ototoxicity, in the cochlea or
vestibular system. Other therapeutic applications include

control of tapeworm infections (for example,
echinococcosis), as well as off-label applications in

human medicine, such as treatment of acne and rosacea.
The tetracyclines also act as growth promoters in

poultry, and are effective in replacement of penicillin
growth promoters in the treatment of dairy cattle and
other farm animals. Herein, we review the structure,

function, use and mode of action of the tetracycline class
of antibiotics. The differences and similarities between
tetracyclines and other classes of antibiotics are also

highlighted. Current therapeutic uses of tetracyclines in
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cattle and horses are also included.The present invention
relates to a circuit for a semiconductor memory device,

and more particularly to a circuit for controlling writing to
and reading from a memory cell array of a dynamic type

semiconductor memory device. A dynamic type
semiconductor memory device such as a DRAM or an
SRAM has a complicated logic circuit and generally

employs a time interleave system. This means that data
are read out from a memory cell array in a parallel

manner but are written thereto in an order different from
that in which the data are read out. Therefore, for

accessing data, a circuit for temporarily storing data read
out from the memory cell array is essential. FIG. 1 is a
block diagram illustrating the constitution of a main

portion of a conventional circuit for an SRAM. Referring
to FIG. 1, an SRAM 10 includes a control circuit 11

responsive to an externally applied clock signal CLK, a
control circuit
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